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Dear Parents,

Happy Snow Day! I hope that you are able to stay off of the roads today, and if you are not, know that we
are praying for safe travels for you! A snow day was a nice ending to our first week of Winter MAP testing
for our students. Many grades have one more test to finish next Tuesday. This week, we have also been
reading the book, "Finding Winnie" on the announcements in celebration of Winnie the Pooh Day, which
was yesterday. We will finish the book sharing the origins of Winnie the Pooh next Monday. A good snow
day activity today might be to watch the original Winnie the Pooh movie, which we would have done as a
school today.

We have several important events coming up in the next few weeks. First, the Lady Crusader Invitational
comes to a close this Sunday. Congratulations to our 5th grade girls who defeated St. Pius in the semi-
finals on Wednesday to advance to the championship game on Sunday at 5:15. Good luck to our 5th grade
girls! Speaking of basketball, don't forget the the first grade basketball night at SHDHS is Tuesday, January
23. Students that wear a St. Henry jersey or spirit wear get in for free! The other big event that is coming up
is Catholic Schools Week! Please see the graphic below for a breakdown of the week, how to sign up to
participate, and how you can help. If you have not already done so, please take an Open House yard sign
either at drop off or pick up next week to help us advertise for our Open House, which will be on January
28.

Enrollment opened on Monday for our current families and we are excited see those enrollments rolling in
as we begin to make plans for next school year! If you have any questions or concerns about the
enrollment process please feel free to reach out to the school office. Enrollment will open to new families on
January 28 at our Open House.

Below you will see a letter from Fr. Lange giving an update about the new roof that was put on the
elementary school building at the beginning of the school year. I would like to echo him in saying thank you
to everyone who donated money to help cover that expense! The roof is now fully paid for. Our next project
in regards to the school facilities is to complete a facilities assessment so we have a clear idea of all of the
upcoming maintenance needs of our facilities and the order of priority. We will also be using funds from
past CruGiving and funds raised at our Night at the Races event (expect a letter early next week) to begin
to replace windows in our grade school building. The hope is to get a chunk of this project done while we
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have government funding from COVID available to us that will help pay for the installation costs. If you have
questions about this process please feel free to reach out.

Have a great weekend!

God Bless,

Mrs. Kimberly Wagner

From the Pastor’s Desk
As you may have heard, we have now covered the expense of the new roof on our elementary
school building! This is a real accomplishment. And it is due to the generosity of you, the members
of our St. Henry parish and school community. There have been a couple of sizable contributions
that have particularly made this possible. I would like to name them, but true to the Christian spirit,
they have asked to be anonymous. I am deeply thankful to them and to everyone who helped us
defray this significant cost. It is just one more way that we are moving forward at St. Henry and
continuing to provide a great school for our young people on every level.  
 
I also want to send out a huge "thank you" to many others who gave special gifts to the
parish/school during Christmas, and who have increased their offertory in response to the very
capable talks that Hal Jankowski and Ryan Bihl offered at Sunday Masses.
 
God bless you all in turn with a wonderful 2024!
Fr. Josh Lange, Pastor

Results of Bingo Operations for the Six Months Ended December 31, 2023
Many thanks to all the volunteers who work Bingo so tirelessly each week for the benefit of St.
Henry Catholic School. Below are the year over year operating results for the six months ended
December 31, 2023 vs. December 31, 2022:
 

7/1/2023-12/31/2023 7/1/2022-12/31/2022

Gross Proceeds $138,957 $145,283

Cost of Games (46,929) (46,071)

Licensing & Other Costs (9,631) (11,287)

Net Profit $82,397 $87,925

CruNews



Last weekend, the middle school academic team competed in the district tournament for
Governor's Cup. We had a great day!

Our quick recall team came in 1st place, our FPS team came in 1st place, and we were overall
champions. We had a lot of individual winners as well and are thrilled to report that our 8th graders
placed in every event they entered.

Math
2nd place: Elijah Duff
Science:
1st place: Luke Jankowski
3rd place: Noah VonHandorf

Social Studies
1st place: Luke Jankowski
3rd place: Noah VonHandorf
5th place: Elijah Duff

Language Arts
1st place: Winston Whitely
5th place: Mitchell Jump

Arts and Humanities
3rd place: Ethan Lubbers
4th place: Dominic Wilke

Composition
4th place (tie): Mitchell Jump and Winston Whitely

FPS team: Harper Andrews, Chelsea Miller, Nathan Jankowski, Brooklynn Spradling
Quick recall team: Elijah Duff, Luke Jankowski, Mitchell Jump, Ethan Lubbers, Jack Martin, Noah
VonHandorf, Dominic Wilke, Winston Whitely, Zoe Duff, Dominic Geraci, Nathan Jankowski,
Brooklynn Spradling



Our second grade students celebrated the inspirational life of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. by reading
books about his life and creating this collaborative mural!

Catholic Schools Week is coming up!
Link to the Registration (all families should fill out)

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdfQxk2l3ubboTc6fB2t-lXS4JSUSczBFlCAVDm4N6c_6MR3A/viewform


Link to the Sign up Genius to volunteer or donate.

We love our Catholic School, St. Henry, and we have a whole week to show that.
Already looking forward to a fun week, starting January 28.

January After Care Sign Up

After Care will not be available on Wednesday, February 7 due to a
faculty and staff meeting. We apologize for the inconvenience!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805084FABAF2BAAF94-47241762-catholic?fbclid=IwAR2bL2x3q627AdzPzC4qW6m2Aewna9JwZnQnUPdVrOfyId270wgk9GuKBwM#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4BA9A92FA2FDC16-47032856-january#/


Father Daughter Dance Registration

The Ladies Crusader Invitational
basketball tournament continues
Friday! Bring the family for a fun
evening! Updated brackets can be
found here!

Boys Volleyball Registration
Boys volleyball registration is now open! The season will run from mid-February-April and
the registration fee is $65. Registration and the fee is due by February 2nd. You can get
more information and register HERE.
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2023-2024 Bingo Sign
Up

To learn more, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com, 859-760-3325, or Jamie
Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, 859-814-9998.

https://signup.com/group/1087020069969050091
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mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com
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VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the Protecting
God’s Children training: see list below or visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) >
select a session to attend and register.

Upcoming sessions:

Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, Covington, Wednesday, January 24, 2024,
9:00 AM to 11 :30 AM
Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, Covington, Wednesday, January 24, 2024,
6:00 PM to 8:30 PM
Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, Covington, Wednesday, February 7, 2024,
9:00 AM to 11:30 AM

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0


Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, Covington, Wednesday, February 7, 2024,
6:00 PM to 8:30 PM
Diocesan Catholic Children’s Home, Miller Building/Training Room, Fort Mitchell, Tuesday, March
5, 2024. 6:30 PM to 9:00 PM

If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS® coordinator, Kristina
Goodridge, 859-342-2551, or email kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of the
Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance Coordinator, 859-
392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in confidentiality and with respect.

News from SHDHS
SAVE THE DATES!
Grade School Nights of Basketball Fun @ St. Henry District High School!

Tuesday, January 23: Boys basketball team takes on Newport Catholic
Freshmen game at 4:30 pm, JV game at 6:00 pm, and Varsity tip-off at 7:30 pm

Tuesday, January 30, 2024: Girls basketball takes on Bishop Brossart
Freshmen game at 5:00 pm, JV game at 6:00 pm, and Varsity tip-off at 7:30 pm

Any student who wears their grade school jersey will get into the game for free. If you have
questions, please contact Sue Kolkmeier at skolkmeier@shdhs.org.

mailto:kgoodridge@sthenrynky.com
mailto:skolkmeier@shdhs.org


Sign up to donate today!

https://donateblood.uc.edu/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/46258


Learn more or register
today!

Upcoming Events
January 16-23: Winter MAP Testing
January 23: Second Grade Sacrament Prep Meeting/Church, 7:00 PM
January 24: Billy Sarge presenting to 5th-8th grade students
January 28: Catholic Schools Week Begins
January 28: Open House, 12:30-2:00 PM
January 31: Night at the Races Meeting, 6:00 PM
February 1: Love Your Library Month Begins
February 6: Dine to Donate: Erlanger Skyline all day long
February 6: Boosters Meeting, 7:00 PM
February 7: No After Care!
February 8: PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
February 9: Junior High Dance, 7:30-9:30 PM
February 14: Ash Wednesday/Lent Begins
February 16: Hoxworth Blood Drive, 12:00-6:00 PM
February 19: President's Day; No School
February 24: Father/Daughter Dance, 7:00-9:30 PM

https://www.e6catholicmensconference.com/
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